
             Date: July 28, 2009 
CITY COUNCIL  

COMMITTEE REPORT 

TO:        MAYOR & COUNCIL 

FROM:  Recreation Services Manager 

RE:       J M Judo Club Grant Application    

BACKGROUND: 
o The J M Judo Club has made application to Hydro One Power Play grant.  The Hydro One Representative has 

asked that the J M Judo Club partner with the City of Kenora in order to meet the application criteria. 

The Judo club is requesting that the City of Kenora act as lead on this grant submission for the purpose of receiving 

and disbursing the funds, if the application is successful. 

The money is to replace wood roof sheeting, shingles, new soffit and fascia, insulation, siding, windows, doors and 

to upgrade drainage to the 1967 Centennial building.  Work is scheduled to be completed by October 31, 2009 

should the funding be granted. 

BUDGET: 
 The grant request is in the amount of $25,000.00 

  

COMMUNICATION PLAN: 
 Finance and Administration 

  Hydro One 

 JM Judo Club 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
THAT Council agrees to support the JM Judo Club’s Application to Hydro One’s Power Play grant naming the City of 

Kenora as a lead applicant. 

 
 

 


